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We hope you are all safe and well. This is Issue 3 of our PTA newsletter and there 
has been lots of money raising activities since our last issue in September. It is 
hard to believe we are coming up to a year of the COVID-19 pandemic, that said 
with your support we have continued to raise money. 
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Upcoming Events

What’s happening next;
• Hambrook Virtual Dash. 

Get involved now, buy a family 
ticket on Classlist and get active 
for March!

• Mother’s Day Raffle.
Tickets will be going on sale via 
Classlist from the 5th March. Five 
lucky winners will receive a bunch 
of flowers and box of  chocolates.

• Easter Activity Booklet and Egg 
Trail.
Looking for something to do to fill 
the holidays?! Download the 
activity book and clue map. 

• Father’s Day Gift Room. 
17th June 2012

• Movie Night. 
1st July 2012

• Summer Fair. 
9th July 2012

Watch out on Facebook and Classlist 
for more details and information on 
how to join in the fun.

Amazon Smile

Remember to register on Amazon 
Smile to raise money for FoHS
whilst making your Amazon 
purchases. Pick ‘Hambrook County 
Primary School Parent Teacher 
Association’ as your charity and 
they will donate 0.5% of every 
purchase to our school! It doesn't 
seem like much, but it adds up very 
quickly. Just visit the link below to 
get started. 

https://smile.amazon.co.uk

Preloved Uniform

We have set up a new Facebook 
page for the sale, purchase or give 
away of out grown uniform. It is a 
private page for Hambrook School 
parents/guardians only. 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/1
339867516381463

https://www.facebook.com/groups/1339867516381463


Get in Touch

Hambrookpta@gmail.com

Friends of Hambrook School

Money Raised

Together, we raised a fantastic 
£2,366 for our children and the 
school during the Autumn Term:

Halloween Zoom Party £61
Halloween Booklet £70
Christmas Cards £350
Christmas Virtual Fair £150
Christmas Raffle £950
Christmas Jumper day £100
Father Christmas Letter £500
Virtual Quiz £58
Winter Window Trail £50
Half Term Detective Trail £77

Classlist

Purchase tickets to any FoHS events via the Classlist app. 
Easy to download and create an account.

Please ask your Class Rep if you have any questions.       

Volunteer
We are always on the look out for more volunteers - whether that’s joining the committee or 

helping at events we hold.  Everyone is welcome and it’s always the more the merrier!

A Big Thank You!

This term we have continued to raise 
money for the school, all thanks to your 
support;
• Design your own Christmas Cards.

Once again, we had a really good 
uptake.

• Halloween Zoom Party. 
Not quite on the same level as the 
usual Halloween Disco but still a lot of 
fun.

• Halloween Activity Booklet and 
Pumpkin Trail. 
We hoped you enjoyed the activities 
and finding the pumpkins from the 
clues.

• Christmas Virtual Fair. 
This proved very successful with over 
30 stalls taking part. A fantastic way to 
support local businesses and raise 
money for the school. Special thank 
you to Steph Chick for organising.

• Christmas Raffle. 
Even with social distancing the raffle 
was a great success.

• Father Christmas Letter. 
This was so much fun for us and we 
heard a lot of positive feedback from 
parents.   

• Virtual quiz. 
It was lovely to see peoples faces!

Who We Are
Chair: Naomi Hoare
Vice Chair: Steph Chick
Treasurer: Abi Wilson
Secretary: Kate Webster

Class Reps:
Reception: Sarah Edwards
Year 1: Jenny Watts
Year 2:  Ams Derry
Year 3: Gemma Emmett
Year 4: Emma Powell, 

Haley Aldridge
Year 5: Liz Perrins
Year 6: Sarah Lucy 


